
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 14th October 

Our Learning 

This week in maths we have been practising 

counting forwards and backwards in tens.  

We have been looking at missing numbers on 

number lines when the interval is ten and re-

capping flexibility partitioning numbers.  

This week, we have continued writing our 

own version of ‘Vlad and the Great Fire of 

London.’ The children have really enjoyed 

creating their own character and using all 

their knowledge of the event in 1666 to help 

create their narrative. We have discussed us-

ing adjectives to make our writing more in-

teresting  

In Science, we have been looking at materials 

and their properties. The children have had 

the opportunity to look at a range of  objects 

and discuss the materials and their proper-

ties.  

Next week,  in Maths, children will be esti-

mating numbers on a number line. In Eng-

lish, we will be looking at the poem ‘The 

Woolly Saucepan.’  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please ensure that you are checking your 
child’s hair regularly for head-lice. Long hair 
should be tied back in order to help prevent 
the spread.  

Children should complete one 
piece of homework each week 
from their new  Autumn 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

 

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Jack Wardle 

2Newton:  Khadija 

2Franklin:  Hussam  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: Opaque— Not able to be 
seen through 

  


